
MESSAGE FROM SHIBA FIRE STATION 
Autumn Fire Prevention Campaign 2017 

Nov. 9 (Thurs.) ― Nov. 15 (Wed.) 
 

 
 

Fire Drill !    Fire Drill!     Fire Drill! 
 

As part of Autumn Fire Prevention Campaign events, we will conduct a fire 
drill at the New Shinbashi Building (Shinbashi 2-16-1, Minato-ku) in front of 
JR Shinbashi Station from 9:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. on November 13 (Monday). 
The drill will be highlighted by the fire vehicles’ water shooting after the fire 
fighting with the Building’s private fire brigade. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  ※Fire Drill in 2016 

 

  

 


